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Key groups at hearing on 

Short-Stay Accommodation Bill 

On Thursday 13 April, the Environment and Planning Committee will hold the next public hearing 

for its inquiry into proposed legislation on short-stay accommodation. 

The public hearing on the Owners Corporations Amendment (Short-Stay Accommodation) Bill 

2016 will be held from 10:00 am to 4:00 pm in the Legislative Council Committee Room at 

Parliament House. 

The Committee will hear from short-stay accommodation providers, including Airbnb, as well as 

residents associations and the City of Melbourne. 

The Bill seeks to regulate the provision of short-stay accommodation in buildings administered by 

an owners corporation. 

The public hearing schedule and more details on the inquiry are available from the Committee’s 

website. 
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